
Just adding my vote to say that the bill is a good thing, but, needs to be at least brought up 
to the level of the 2013 defamation act. 
 
                In particular the public interest defence needs to be stronger, and, corporations should not 
be excluded. 
 
 
                                                                Best Regards 
 
 
                                                                                Randall Bell 
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